
 

How to Claim Your Unifor Local 1119 

Bursary  
 

Dear student, 

 

Congratulations on earning your Unifor Local 1119 bursary. We 

wish you success in your post secondary education. 

 

How to claim your money: 

 

1. You need to write an essay of minimum of 500 words on the subject of unions. 

• You may submit it electronically as an attachment in an email in the 

following format: 

   Email address: Unifor1119@gmail.com 

 

   Subject:  Attention bursary committee 

 Or 

• mail your essay snail mail to:  Unifor 1119 

Attention Bursary Committee 

       R.R.4, 1045 Gibsons Way, 

 Gibsons, B.C.  

V0N-1V4 

 

For either method, the body of the letter should include:  

• Your name 

• Your address 

• Phone number 

• Email address  

• The name of your High School 

• The name of the bursary 

• The year you earned the bursary - you have 2 years to 

claim the bursary 

        

2. You must also fill out and return the included Bursary claim form. You may get 

a copy from our website WWW.Unifor1119.com 

 

If you have any questions, you may call the Unifor 1119 office at 604-886-2722  

And/or email  Unifor1119@gmail.com 

 

 All correspondence must be directed to the bursary committee. 

 


